Scott, | wanted to take a sec. to say thanks, and to tell you what a great pleasure it was to work with you and your guys.
Robert, Charlie, and Lennie were super to work with and did a nice job, along with your other guys that filtered in and
out. Thank you and your men for the pleasant experience and the smooth project that you and your men executed on
this project.

Tate Anderson

Superintendent

Kelley Construction Inc.

12550 Lake Station Place, Louisville, KY 40299

M: (502) 595-8244 | E:tanderson@kelleyconstruction.com






